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If anything, the United States has always honored our natural rights. If that is part of 

our values, why would we ever allow something to deny someone’s liberty, deny 

someone’s property, deny someone’s identity, and try to forcefully convince them 

they aren’t who they identify as. just let people do what they want. don’t let crazy 

homophobic people traumatize children over something that doesn’t work. 


